Text-proposal for SA#100 meeting minutes on the guidance to SA WGs in regards to SP-230399 and SP‑230740:
TSG SA has discussed the incoming LSs from GSMA and the response LSs from SA1, SA2 and SA3, and concluded, that a proper study in SA1 would be needed to define the use cases and requirements. Although this is late in Rel19 stage1 process TSG SA recommends that the SA1 WG chair allows contributions and discussions in the agenda for the upcoming meetings to start this work as part of Rel-19. Based on the progress and results of the study TSG SA will conlcude on the affected Release to include this work. 
[SA2 and SA3 are encouraged to take the results of SA1 into account for their work, according to the normal working procedures.]

